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Greetings to you all, 
 
Following the Head Pupil elections our House Leaders have now been voted for and it is my 
privilege to introduce our House Leaders for 2018 

 
 

 Ryan  Tamsin  Phoebe  Lauren 

 Peyton  Summa  Sophie  Theodore CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL. 
 

These 8 students will join our Head Pupils and other students in the senior school and form our 
student council. They will all also have the opportunity to take part in a ñleaders dayò later in the 
term.   
 

The PTA met last Wednesday and have decided that a Community get together is required.  So 
to this end, please put in your calendar now Wednesday March 28th. We will provide the venue, 
the barbecues and the activities. You provide your selves, your food and drink and be prepared to 
meet and greet and have fun. We are celebrating our Gordonton Community and the end of 
Daylight Saving. So bring the family and the relations and let us have a great end to daylight 
savings community barbeque, we will be starting at 5-5.30pm. 
 

I was lucky enough yesterday to spend some time with our Room 3 & 4 students out at the Avanti 
Velodrome over near Cambridge. The students were in 3 groups and had the opportunity 
to have a tour of the Velodrome, ride a bike around the track and finally have another bike ride on 
the Pump Tracks. Amazing facilities an amazing morning with children, teachers and parents that 
I was very proud to be associated with. The students were really supportive of their peers and in 
the group I went 
around with everyone 
gave the events a go! 
Some were reluctant 
to begin with yet they 
overcame their nerves 
and had what was for 
them a brand new 
experiences. 
 

Some advanced notice 
of a Teachers Paid 
Union Meeting which will be held in at Fairfield Intermediate School on Thursday 22nd 
March at 1pm. This will unfortunately mean that all of our teachers will be attending this 
and so there will not be learning here at our school that afternoon. The Piako and Komakorau 
buses will be running at lunch time to transport students home. Arrangements will be 
needed for those students who are not on these buses. 
 

Regards, David and the staff. 

18/05 06 March 2018 Dear Parents/Caregivers and children,  

 Kauri (Green)   
Sophie Gavin and Theodore van Vugt  

 

Kowhai (Yellow)   
Ryan Salmons and Peyton Woolerton 

  
Pohutukawa (Red)   

Summa Buchanan and Lauren Verryt 

  
Rimu (Blue)  

Tamsin Gurnell and Phoebe MacDonald 


